
 
 

Notice 
 

SEL’s Presentation to Residents on 20th September 2022 

 

 

On 28th September 2022, SEL sent my Office a copy of the presentation Mr Witney-Price gave to 

residents on 20th September 2022. I have noticed that it contained a number of inaccuracies 

concerning the activities of my Office. 

 

I wish to inform you that my detailed comments may be found at www.epc.sark.gg 

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

 

3rd October 2022 

 

http://www.epc.sark.gg/

